
Edinburgh Leisure – open for
golf and tennis

Following The Scottish Government’s
advice that the whole country is in
Level  Four  restrictions  since
Boxing Day, Edinburgh Leisure had
to change its plans.
Most of their staff will be back on furlough from Tuesday 5
January 2021 and their venues closed again.

But  the  good  news  is  that  weather  dependent,  their  golf
courses and tennis courts can still be booked and accessed for
the time being.

A  spokesperson  said:  “This  has  an  obvious  impact  on  our
services, and we will be in contact with customers directly
via email to confirm specific details as soon as possible.
Please stay safe and be assured our commitment to keeping you
active and well remains – continue to visit our website and
social pages for the latest information.”

Follow Edinburgh Leisure on Facebook for more information.

https://www.facebook.com/EdinburghLeisure/posts/10164503538825
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